DECEMBER 2019 - Issue

Learning is Joy

Greetings! Dear Parents,

The month of November was full of Gratitude and
exhilaration. It started with the Little Brooks Annual
Sports Day where the kids developed a bond of

sportsmanship and friendship during the different races

MESSAGE they participated in. Children also learnt hands-on, the
FROM THE need to abide by the rules, team work, fair play and
PRI NCI PAL respect for others. At Little Brooks all the children were

winners and were delighted to receive a gold medal each
along with the sports certificate. It was then followed by
Orange day celebrations and the month ended with our
Thanksgiving party. Let's have a sneak peek, at the

month gone by!
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ORANGE COLOUR THANKSGIVING DAY
DAY CELEBRATIONS: CELEBRATIONS:

Thanks Giving day was celebrated on 28th Nov 2019.
The main board and door were beautifully decorated
with the turkeys. The children were dressed in party
wear clothes.

The teachers narrated and explained to the kids the
story of Thanksgiving in a simple and informative
manner and also sang rhymes on the same.

Take away activity was same for all the classes. We
made greeting cards of colourful turkeys. Teachers

Orange Day was celebrated on 22nd November with explained the importance of thanks giving day and
children enjoyed a lot while doing the activity.

orange colourvibes all over the school. The main board
and door was beautifully decorated with orange colour

flowers and fruits.
Take away activity for Jr & Sr Kg was pasting lion faces

on folded chart papers.
Srkg children made Yummy Bhel. The take away

activity for Nursery was orange coloured paper carrots.
The Playgroup kids made Orange fruit as takeaway
activity. The Day care children also celebrated Orange

Day with lots of enthusiasm.
Children looked awesome in orange colour outfits.

ANNUAL DAY:

Our second Annual Day was celebrated on 17th November, 2019 , the theme for this year was "World In Union",
the World as one. The theme encompassed everything about the Seven continents, aiming at encouraging the
feeling of oneness.

The Entrance was beautifully decorated with rangoli made by our team.

The theme displayed the most beautiful aspects of seven continents namely-Asia, Africa, Australia, Antarctica,
N. America, S. America and Europe through skit, exhibition and cultural presentation.

The program started with the felicitation of our Director Ms Swati Sharma, followed by lamp lightning
ceremony by Ms Jasmine Shetty- Manager-Business Operations and Ms Anuradha Roper- Centre Manager of
Palava.

First performance was” Saraswati Vandana” which was performed by the teachers.
The theme “World in Union “was presented through a skit by Ms Rashmi and our Sr.Kg children.

Our Children gave an awesome performance representing the seven continents.
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“Thank you is the best prayer that anyone could say. Thank you expresses extreme
Gratitude, Humility and Understanding.”-Alice Walker

1) Start and end your day with gratitude. Be thankful for all the things you have in your life.

2) Always say Thank You to your child. Let your child hear you say Thank You and he/she will
surely learn to say Thank You to others.

3) Teach your children to be thankful for all the things they have in their life. Teach them how
to “earn” things they desire so that they are grateful for all that they achieve. Learn to say
“No” sometimes.

4) Teach them about the less fortunate and help them to be compassionate towards them.

LEARNING TIP

5) Every day make it a habit to at least have one meal with the family and let everyone share
what they are “grateful” for in that particular day. It can be as simple as having good food to
eat, an opportunity to go to school, having a loving family etc.

MEET OUR STAFF

Every month we introduce you to the staff of Little Brooks. This month
we would like to introduce you to Ms. Priyanka Patil. She is a Nursery
teacher. She has done her specialisation in Organic chemistry (MSc)

and B.Ed. Her hobbies are Teaching, Singing and Gardening.

We would also like to introduce you to another staff of the month. Ms.
Manju Kumar handles the Nursery class. She has done her B.com and

E.C.C.Ed. Her hobbies are reading and spending time with children.

UPCOMING
Purple Colour Day: Magic of Christmas Christmas Party:
EVENTS IN THE Friday: week: Monday:
13th December 2019 16th December - 23rd December 2019
MONTH OF 20th December 2019

DECEMBER
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MONTH IN THE PICTURES
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